
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 4:27 PM 
To: Katy Savage <nhvtnews@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Your Request 
 
Katy, thank you for your patience, attached please find the missing complaint referenced in my email 
below.  We retrieved these records from the Secretary of State’s Record Center today.  This completes 
production of potentially responsive records in response to your request.  If you have questions or 
concerns, please let us know.  Thanks, 
Sarah 
 
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 4:35 PM 
To: 'Katy Savage' <nhvtnews@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Your Request 
 
My hope would be about a week to receive the file back from the State Record Center.  I am away next 
week.  We could try to get this to you in mid-February.  The record is also likely available to you through 
the Judiciary, if you would like to try there.  Attached is the docket sheet.  Hope that’s helpful, 
Sarah 
 
From: Katy Savage [mailto:nhvtnews@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 4:30 PM 
To: London, Sarah <Sarah.London@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Your Request 
 
Sarah,  
 
Thanks for sending this. Can you give me a time estimate for retriving this record and others: 
 
This production does not include at least one matter in which the State of Vermont/ 
Lottery Commission was a plaintiff in a lawsuit seeking return of property 
(including lottery tickets) following the closure of a business. 

ᐧ 
 
On Tue, Jan 30, 2018 at 4:25 PM, London, Sarah <Sarah.London@vermont.gov> wrote: 

Katy, attached please find a response to your public record act request dated January 16, 2018.  Thank 
you, 

Sarah 

 Sarah London 

Chief, General Counsel and Administrative Law Division 

Vermont Attorney General’s Office 

mailto:nhvtnews@gmail.com
mailto:nhvtnews@gmail.com
mailto:Sarah.London@vermont.gov
mailto:Sarah.London@vermont.gov

















































	cover
	2018-02-20 Savage VT Lot v Knapp Complaint

